

Your kindness means so much to the children of Boys Town.

Lyn S Romano Heavenly Brickks Charltable Foundation P1 PO Box 721 Goldens Bridge, NY 10526-0721 լավըլկերիկերությերութիթերիկերիկեր

May 2021

Dear Friend,

Your faithful prayers and support continue to bring Thank you for your recent gift hope for a bright future to our children.

This year's senior class of 75 students is living proof that your support changes lives.

Because of your generosity, our seniors were able to graduate and will make the most out of their second chance at life.

Overcoming many obstacles, our seniors realized their goals and were able to reach this milestone. Please pray for their continued success and for those students working hard to reach that same goal next year.

As these young adults move forward to pursue their dreams, they have you to thank, For this, we are forever grateful.

God's Blessings.

Father Steven E. Boes National Executive Director

IRS Requirement: We acknowledge, in compliance with Federal Tax Law, that you have received no goods or services from Father Flanagan's Boys' Home for your contribution. Please retain this receipt for your tax records as substantiation of any charitable contribution deduction. Father Flanagan's Boys' Home* | Boys Town, Nebraska 68010 | 800-217-3700 | boystown.org/give